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Further refurbishment of Sally Port Promenade, Birgu - Id-Dahla tal-Kalkara 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that further refurbishment work along Sally Port promenade, Birgu in Id-Dahla tal-

Kalkara will be carried out. 

 

The refurbishment works will be carried out within the imaginary line A, B, C, D, E, F, G 

and the intermediate coastline shall start on Monday 12th April 2021 and is expected to 

be completed by Thursday 30th September 2021, as shown on attached chart. 

  

 

LATITUDE (N)    LONGITUDE (E)  

A   35° 53’.387    014° 31’.321 

B   35° 53’.397    014° 31’.327 

C   35° 53’.367    014° 31’.378 

D   35° 53’.346    014° 31’.516 

E   35° 53’.313    014° 31’.541 

F   35° 53’.299    014° 31’.561 

G   35° 53’.292    014° 31’.550 

 

These refurbishment works include the driving of piles into the sea bottom and dredging 

between the piles and the existing quay. 

 

During the dredging a silt curtain will be laid along the imaginary line A, B, C, D, E, F, G 

and will have safety buoys and warning flags in the corners B, D and F. The dredging will 

be carried out by the work vessel MV Gold Dredger. 

 

It is to be noted that due to the above-mentioned refurbishment all vessels are to keep at 

least 15m away from the quay and that the quay will not be accessible while the 

refurbishment works are in progress. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any vessel moored along the quays are to be removed with immediate effect. 

 

Mariners are to note the above and proceed with caution and at a very slow speed (no 

wake) when navigating close to the above-mentioned area while the refurbishment is 

being carried out.  
 
 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 177 




